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Goals 

 Prepare Comprehensive Plan recommendations for the 
Town Council to help guide decision-making regarding 
Falmouth over the next ten years. 

 Deliver recommendations to the Council by Dec.  2011.  
 
Current Activities 

 LPAC+ has met 21 times since April 2010. In addition, 
there have been a number of subcommittee meetings. 

 A Survey Subcommittee prepared an RFP for consulting 
services, reviewed two proposals, and recommended 
Market Decisions of Portland as survey consultant. 

 The Survey Subcommittee prepared eight survey drafts. 

 The survey will available on the Town’s website and in 
paper form and will be accessible for 4 weeks to all 
residents and businesses without restrictions.  

 A Survey Marketing Committee prepared a marketing 
and promotions plan to ensure a good response rate. 

 All households and businesses will receive a written 
invitation to participate in the survey. 

 
Next Steps 

1. Review draft survey with Town Council on May 9, 2011 
2. Launch survey on May 16, 2011 
3. Review survey results 
3. Prepare draft LPAC+ vision 

4. Test draft vision with public 

 

Public Comments Are Welcome 

 The public is encouraged to:  
o attend committee meetings (please check event 

calendar on Town website),  
o send a message to LPAC+ c/o Theo Holtwijk, Director 

of Long-Range Planning, 699-5340, 
tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us. 

Thank you for your interest. 

mailto:tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us

